To

INT&GFICE COMMUNICATION
l.eaﬁg Tulsa, eumon April 24 19 57

Mr. Floyd Brett ‘ Arsention:
Midland, Texas Rosly Ac

Re- State Lease 688
- 'SEt Sec., 16-198-368 and
S N} Sec. 25-208-358
] : Lea County, New Mexieo
File: NO-A-I? ,

Dear 81ir:
Referemce is made to your letter of Marech 18 eomcerning

"the sale of oil-vell gn from Well #1 on the above captionod

lessge,

~ We have comtacted both Warren Petroleum Corporation and
Paillips Petroleun Company in regard to the sale of this gas
emd sach of these ¢ ies have advised that their oil-yell
pthcr systen s some three to four miles distance
g and that the volume of gas available for sale
is not mneugt to varrant extending their gathering system.
Enelosed please find e of letter from ips Petreoleunm
ong dated Apa 957, the first pnrtmph of which
i ‘“ this “o

If our loe¢sl field pexsonnel have inowledge of any

llrmtathisgunvonldhgmubcnmhcd.

Very truly yours,

8, J. Fraser

.Mﬂ,’l

RECTTED
’ A . APV o
F.C R
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To

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION

Location Tulsa, Oklahoma April 24 19 57

Mr. Floyd Brett Attention:
Midland, Texas Reply Arsention:

Re- State Lease 688
SEt Sec, 16-198-36R and
N# Sec., 25-208-35B
Lea County, New Mexico
File: 4O=-A=1742

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your letter of March 18 concerning

"the sale of oil-well gas from Well #1 on the above captioned

lease,

We have contacted both Warren Petroleum Corporation and
Phillips Petroleum Company in regard to the sale of this gas
and esach of these companies have advised that their 0il-vell
gas gathering system is some three to four miles distance
from this well and that the volume of gas availabdble for sale
is pot sufficient to warrant extending their athering systea.
Enclosed please find cogy of letter from Phillips Petroleum

?

Company dated April 1, 1957, the first paragraph of which
refers to this lease,

If our local field personnel have knowledge of any
local market for this gas we would be glad to be s0 advised,

Very truly yours,

S, J. Fraser
SJF:bjh
BEnecl,




